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Dear Parent/Carer                                                                               20 October 2022 
 
A Christmas Carol Trip - Edge Hill University on Wednesday 16 November 
  
The English Department at The Sutton Academy are pleased to offer the opportunity 
for Year 10, Band 1, students to see a performance of A Christmas Carol at Edge Hill 
University on Wednesday 16 November. 
 
During the Autumn Term, students have been studying A Christmas Carol by Charles 
Dickens in preparation for their English Literature GCSE. This fantastic performance 
will support understanding of the plot, form and major themes within the play as well 
as giving our pupils the opportunity to experience a live theatre performance with their 
peers. Exposing students to live theatre is essential in their comprehension of the 
study of drama, a form that is examined both at Key Stage 4 and Key Stage 5, so 
attendance will support both their current and future studies. 
 
The coach will leave the academy at 11.30am and return at 3.00pm. 
 
Students who would normally receive free school meals will be provided with lunch. All 
other students will need to bring their own packed lunch. 
  
Tickets are £5.00 and can be purchased through ParentPay.  
 
Students will only be allowed to attend the trip if they have demonstrated a positive 
attitude to learning within English and uphold our four academy values of kindness, 
reflectiveness, resilience and being part of a community. 
  
To secure your place on this trip please pay £5.00 through ParentPay by Friday 4 
November. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

J Mckevitt-Waine 
 

Miss J Mckevitt-Waine 
Teacher of English 


